
 

Good news!   

Peoria Unified School District now has a website available for parents and 

guardians to access IEPs and 504s!  

This website allows parents and guardians to log in and view the most recent IEP with 

progress reporting, IEP meeting notice, IEP prior written notice, 504 Plan (if applicable).  

Steps for access:  

Please go to http://e-ieppro.com/peoria/parentportal/  

The page should look like the image below  

  

After you “click here to log in,” please enter the email address the district uses to 

contact you.  

When you have entered the email address, click “Step 2”  

  

***If this is your first time logging in, an access code will be sent to your email address. 

Please keep this access code. If you lose it, you can just click “re-send access code” 

under enter to get it again.   

  

From here you will be able to view the most recent IEP with progress reporting, IEP 

meeting notice, IEP prior written notice, or 504 Plan (if applicable). Each of these 

documents will not be able to be viewed until the district has completed the document.  

If you have any questions, please contact your school and they will work toward finding 

a solution for you.  
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